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 14th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Letter to Father Christmas 

 

To support our literacy this term, the children are going to write a letter to Father Christmas.  We will put your 

home address at the top of the letter and hopefully your child will receive a reply.  We thought we would enhance 

this experience by walking down to the Rose Green shops to post their letter.  We will also be popping into ‘Nice 

and Tasty’ to order some refreshments. 

 

Sunflower Class        Thursday 28th November      Leaving at 9.00 a.m. 

Bluebell Class            Thursday 28th November       Leaving at 10.00 a.m.  

Poppy Class                Thursday 28th November     Leaving at 1.00 p.m. 

     

The children should wear school uniform and have a warm, waterproof coat. 

 

We should be grateful for a donation of £2.50 for this trip to cover the cost of the stamp and refreshments.    

Although this contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that it is probable that the visit could not take 

place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.    We also need to stress that if a family were 

unable to contribute, and the trip were still to proceed, no child within the year group for whom the trip is 

intended will be disadvantaged and left out of the activity.   

 

If you would be able to walk with your child’s class, please let us know.  Thank you. 

 

Please sign the consent form and return it with a £1 coin and three 50p coins in a named envelope, as soon as 

possible.  (Please note that we will cover the cost of this trip for children entitled to Pupil Premium, but we still 

need the slip completed.  Thank you.) 

 

Yours sincerely 

The Reception Teachers 

 

 

        Letter to Father Christmas 

 

     CHILD’S NAME _____________________________    CLASS _____________________  

                    

Please tick 

       I confirm I am happy for my child to write a letter to Father Christmas containing my  

       home address  

 

       I am able to walk to the village with my child’s class 

 

       I confirm I am happy for my child to buy and eat/drink refreshments from Nice & Tasty. 

 

       I confirm I am happy for my child’s photo to appear in the Bognor Regis Observer 

 

       I enclose £2.50 to cover the cost of refreshments and a stamp. 

                         

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 


